
Councillor 

Customer made comments neither objecting to or supporting the Planning Application 

I offer these opinions: 
Trees T1 and T2 are on the garden boundary that faces almost directly due east. Therefore the shading effect 
of these trees should be much less severe than the height may suggest. 
The fall of pines tends to be very localised to around the base of the trees. 
I think that sympathic pruning of tree T3 would be more appropriate than a straight crown reduction. 

 


